
 

 

 

 
11th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
UK University & Apprenticeship Show - King Power Stadium - 11th March 2025 

UCAS Discovery East Midland Exhibition - NEC Birmingham - 24th June 2025 

 
We are delighted to announce we will be taking our Year 12 students to two events next year. Due to the 
importance of each event, we have booked coaches large enough for the entire cohort. We feel that these 
visits are an essential part of our Higher Education programme and are extremely valuable for Year 12 
students considering their options at Post 18.  

 

• Our first event is the UK University & Apprenticeship Show on 11th March 2025. This event will 
kick start the students' Post 18 research and give the students the opportunity to speak directly to 
Universities and Apprenticeship providers and collect prospectuses to assist them in making their 
Post 18 decisions later in the year. 

 
We will be travelling by coach, departing from the campus at 9am and returning to school for lunchtime.  All 
students are advised to take a drink and wear comfy shoes. 

 

• The second event is the UCAS Discovery Exhibition at Birmingham’s NEC on Thursday 24th June 
2025. This is an excellent event which we have taken our students to annually and gives them a 
great opportunity to discover what is on offer for Post 18 and collect some information and talk to 
current students and representatives of universities they may be interested in. 

 
There will be representatives from all UK & Ireland Universities present alongside Higher Degree 
Apprenticeship providers.  This is a great way for our students to continue their Post 18 research. Further 
information on the event can be found here, and we have already secured our school slot for the event. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, departing from the campus at 9am and returning at the end of the school 
day. We suggest students take a packed lunch and a drink. It is also handy if they take a bag to carry all of 
the prospectuses and information they have collected from the universities. 

 

The total cost of transport to and from these two events is £22.00. To request a place, give you consent 
and to make the associated payment please look in Arbor/ Activities/ Trips.  The deadline to give consent 
and for payment is Friday 31st January 2025. 
  
Students in receipt of the bursary may have these trips funded and the cost will be appropriately adjusted 
for the individual students this applies to. Permission to attend will still be needed through Arbor/ Activities/ 
Trips / Trip – Y12 NEC UCAS Discovery & King Power. For queries about bursary please email 
jgolding@brookvalegroby.com   
 
Yours sincerely 

                                          
Michelle Cheadle           Vicki Varney 

Head of Post 16           Assistant Headteacher - Post 16 

https://www.ucas.com/ucas-events/ucas-discovery
mailto:jgolding@brookvalegroby.com

